Good morning everyone,

With regards to the student accident insurance program, Kids Plus has moved online, kidsplus.ca/resources,  to provide schools and parents all the information  they need to enroll their child into the program. They will no longer be sending information in paper format as they have be doing in the past.   The main website at kidsplus.ca will continue to be available for parents to purchase coverage, access claims forms and to obtain full plan information.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact myself, Jasson Chadha, or Kidsplus.ca.

Thank you.

Jasson Chadha.  

Jasson Chadha, CPA, CGA | Manager of Financial Services
School District No.43 (Coquitlam)
550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, BC V3J 6A7
T: 604.937.6755
Email: jchadha@sd43.bc.ca
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